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Prepared June 4, 2021 (for the June 9, 2021 Hearing) 

To: Commissioners and Interested Parties 
From: Kate Huckelbridge, Deputy Director 
Subject: Energy, Ocean Resources and Federal Consistency Division Deputy 

Director's Report for June 2021

The following coastal development permit (CDP) waivers, immaterial CDP amendments, 
CDP extensions, emergency CDPs, and negative determinations for the Energy, Ocean 
Resources and Federal Consistency Division are being reported to the Commission on 
June 7, 2021. Pursuant to the Commission’s procedures, each item has been appropriately 
noticed as required, and each item is also available for review at the Commission’s office 
in San Francisco. Staff is asking for the Commission’s concurrence on the items in the 
Energy, Ocean Resources and Federal Consistency Division Deputy Director’s report, and 
will report any objections received and any other relevant information on these items to the 
Commission when it considers the report on June 9, 2021. 

With respect to the June 9th hearing, interested persons may sign up to address the 
Commission on items contained in this report prior to the Commission’s consideration of 
this report. The Commission can overturn staff’s noticed determinations for some 
categories of items subject to certain criteria in each case (see individual notices for 
specific requirements).

Items being reported on June 7, 2021 (see attached)

Administrative Items for Federal Consistency Matters, Negative Determinations 

• ND-0014-21, Department of the Navy, Temporary Waterfront, Shore Storage 
and Administrative Facilities on Naval Base Ventura County, Port Hueneme, 
Action: Concur, 5/24/21
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 May 24, 2021 

Vicky Anh Ngo. 
Region National Environmental Policy Act Coordinator 
Department of the Navy 

Re: Negative Determination No. ND-0014-21: Temporary Waterfront, Shore Storage and 
Administrative Facilities on Naval Base Ventura County, Port Hueneme 

Dear Ms. Anh Ngo: 

We have received your letter dated May 18, 2021, in which you have determined that the 
above-referenced proposal to establish temporary facilities to support the testing, 
evaluation and fielding of unmanned maritime systems at Naval Base Ventura County, 
Port Hueneme would have no adverse effect on coastal resources for the reasons 
identified in Negative Determination No. ND-0014-21. The Coastal Commission staff 
agrees that the proposed project will not adversely affect coastal zone resources. We 
therefore concur with your negative determination made pursuant to 15 CFR Section 
930.35 of the NOAA implementing regulations.  

Please contact Cassidy Teufel at Cassidy.Teufel@coastal.ca.gov if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

CASSIDY TEUFEL 
Federal Consistency Coordinator 
(for)  

JOHN AINSWORTH 
Executive Director 
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